Natick High School After Prom Party-May 13, 2016

Dear Natick Business Owner,

This letter is to ask your help with a donation to the Natick High School After Prom
Party being held on May 13, 2016. The NHS After Prom Party is a safe and all-night
event that is held after the prom from midnight until 5am. The event is free for all
Natick High School juniors and seniors whether or not they attend the prom. We had
over 500 students attend the After Prom Party last year. We are seeking gift cards or
merchandise from your business to be used as prizes for the students during the
event.

We all understand the dangers and consequences of underage drinking and illegal
substance abuse. Our After Prom Party provides a safe and fun environment for our
students with games, food, prizes, entertainment, and lots of fun. Please consider
donating an item or gift card to this event and help us keep our students safe on
prom night.

Here is our tax id NHS PTSO #80-0489385.

Our mailing address is

Natick High School, After Prom Party
Attention: Kimberly Chamberlain

15 West St

Natick, MA 01760

Please contact Lisa Tabenkin or Kimberly Chamberlain with any questions.
Thank you for your consideration,
Lisa Tabenkin Kimberly Chamberlain

Fundraising Chair, NHS After Prom Party NHS After Prom Party chair
Lisa Tabenkin@hotmail.com kchamba@comcast.net




